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Dear Sirs,

Exposure Draft on Derecognition
The Danish Accounting Standards Committee set up by the Institute of State Authorized Public Accountants in Denmark is pleased to submit our comments to EFRAG’s draft comment letter on the above Exposure Draft (ED). 

In general, we support the EFRAG’s view of the ED. In particular, we support the notion that the IASB’s work on derecognition for the time being should only address crisis-related issues arising from the existing derecognition model which mostly relates to disclosure requirement. 

In our view, neither the suggested new approach nor the alternative approach is clearly operating within the definitions of assets and liabilities in the IASB Framework. In this respect we notice that the outcome of the suggested new approach is not always logical. For instance REPO's which will generally be off balance are regarded as pure financing arrangements while factoring arrangements with limited continuing involvement remain on balance despite the fact that they apper to be very close to clean sales. 

We find that changes in the financial reporting standards should only be made when the new changed standard is an improvement and not only a simplification. We are not sure that this is the case with the ED. In our opinion, this once again reveals the need for a more robust accounting framework. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Yours sincerely, 
Eskild Nørregaard Jakobsen
Ole Steen Jørgensen

Chairman of the Danish Accounting
Chief Consultant, FSR
Standards Committee 

